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September 12, 2021 

 

Reapportionment@cga.ct.gov 

 

District 143 

Esteemed Committee Members, 

Please take a look at the current state assembly district map. Find the district of the most-irregular 
shape and the least respectful of municipal, logical or physical boundaries. While there are a few illogical 
districts, odds are the one you pick -is the 143rd. It looks like a long house key with multiple notches and 
teeth.  

The 2020 census data shows the greatest population growth in the last decade in Fairfield County. There 
is the opportunity to provide the voters of the 143rd fair representation. The needs and wants of the 
citizens of the Town of Wilton are different from those of the City of Norwalk.  

Wilton’s population has grown by over 2%. Wilton composes much of the 143rd, yet, today, there is no 
member at all of the Assembly from Wilton. 

I urge the Committee members to recommend a unified house seat for Wilton. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Pojano 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


